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Jetstar adds more than 350,000 new low fares seats to Adelaide 

network 

Tuesday, 2 September 2025: Jetstar will operate up to 13 new domestic flights in and out of 

Adelaide each week, unlocking more than 350,000 new low fares seats a year on three key 

domestic routes. 

This major capacity increase between Adelaide and Melbourne, Brisbane and Perth will 

boost domestic capacity for the South Australian capital by 19 per cent when compared to 

the same time last year.  

The growth of Jetstar’s Adelaide network means more choice, flexibility and low fares for 

South Australians heading across the country, while supporting the local tourism industry. 

The following increased capacity will be introduced from 26 October 2025:  

• Adelaide to Melbourne: From 35 currently up to 40 flights a week (+5). 

• Adelaide to Brisbane: From 10 currently up to 14 flights a week (+4). 

• Adelaide to Perth: From seven currently up to 11 flights a week (+4). 

These flights are available to book now at jetstar.com, with one-way fares currently starting 

from: 

• $111^ Adelaide to Melbourne  

• $174^ Adelaide to Brisbane 

• $191^ Adelaide to Perth  

To support the extra services, Jetstar will base an additional Airbus A320ceo aircraft at 

Adelaide Airport – increasing the airline’s locally based fleet to 6 aircraft. 

Comments from Jetstar’s Executive Manager, Customer, Jenn Armor:   

“We’re thrilled to be adding more flights in and out of Adelaide, giving travellers even more 

low-fare options to Melbourne, Brisbane and Perth. 

“This boost in capacity will add more than 350,000 extra seats to our domestic network. It’s a 

huge benefit for the state and a great way to help South Australians take off more on their 

next trip.” 

Comments from Adelaide Airport Managing Director, Brenton Cox: 

“Jetstar has been an important driver of our recent record passenger numbers. These extra 

flights and increased capacity will generate even more choice on popular routes. Double 

daily flights to Brisbane and more flights to Melbourne and Perth are a win for our 

customers. 

 



“We thank Jetstar for basing an additional aircraft at Adelaide Airport. This is a significant 

investment from Jetstar in addition to the aircraft - also supporting crewing, ground handling 

and maintenance jobs.” 

^Available until sold out. Fares are one-way. Excludes checked bags. Prices based on payment by PayID, Jetstar voucher, Jetstar 

Gift Card, or bookings redeemed only in Qantas Points through jetstar.com. For other options, a Payment Fee applies. See 

jetstar.com/fees. Travel dates and other conditions apply. 

 


